
 

For Further Information Contact “2-Morro” @ 210-771-4535 or Julia @ 210-364-5029

 

Come join us and see what it’s all about.  Help us help the San Antonio State Supported 
Living Center’s Clients and support the Monty Mann tradition of raising funds and goods 

for these wonderful individuals. 

 

Donations can be made out  
to SASSLC and mailed to 

 P.O. Box 761719 
San Antonio, TX 78245-6719 

Suggested Donations of $6.00 plus a 
needed gift item or $10.00 

Saturday December 3, 2011 
At the Kirby VFW Post #2059 

3202 Ackerman Road 
Kirby, TX 78219-1502 

210-661-4072 

44TH ANNUAL 
MONTY MANN 

MEMORIAL RUN 

San Antonio Area Motorcyclists proudly present

myc



